Firesmart Committee Meeting Minutes

October 11, 2018

Order: Chairman Drybrough called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm at the home of Mike Buda.
Attending: Allison Jackson, Mike Buda, Gordon Drybrough.

Updates: Price quotes for street signs have been received from three companies. The 2018 SV budget
has allocated $1,500.00 for the purchase or signs. The Committee feels that the purchase and
installation of street signs and lot number directional signs is the priority at present.

New Business:

Motion 09/1011: Moved by Mike Buda that 8 street signs and 10 lot number directional signs be order
from JLS sign company and that the Committee be granted approval by Council to spend up to $1,500.00
on the purchase of signs and sign posts. CARRIED.

Motion 10/10/11: Moved by Allison Jackson that the Committee investigate the cost of two fire hazard
indicator signs, one to be placed at each end of the Village along Secondary Highway 642, as well as two
each of sings that can be hung below the large sign for Fire Advisory in Effect and Fire Ban in Effect.
CARRIED.

Discussion:

1. The Committee recommends that Council proceed with the order of individual lot/house
number signs, including metal posts, as well as 3 signs labelled Muster Point, for installation in
Spring 2019, and further that Council allocate the sum of $10,000.00 in the 2019 budget for this
purpose.

2. The Committee will continue to investigate the use and possible purchase of a community
warning devise, such as a siren, to be used to warn residents of an emergency situation and
need to evacuate.

3. The Committee will continue to work on developing, recruiting and training of block captains.

Meeting Adjourned at 2:40 pm

Gordon Drybrough, Recorder




